

Newsletter

HE WAKA EKE NOA We are all in this together

Kia ora koutou

A very warm welcome to our new student and their family.

Winter Illness

Measles

To add to our COVID woes the Ministry of Health have let schools know that Measles is likely to rear its head again this winter. They have advised us the best way to avoid Measles is to get yourself and your child/ren immunised. They are suggesting families check they are immunised.

The symptoms are: Fever, runny nose, cough and sometimes pink watery eyes. In some cases small white spots in the mouth. Followed by a splotchy red rash.

We have been advised should we get an outbreak here at school that children who are not immunised will be asked to stay at home to keep safe.

COVID19

Please continue to follow the guidelines below.

- Regularly wash and dry your hands
- Cough or sneeze into a disposable tissue or into your elbow
- Practice physical distancing if you don't know someone
- Stay home if you're unwell and seek advice about getting tested
- It is recommended that facemasks should be worn

Please do NOT send your child to school if they are sick. If your child is displaying COVID symptoms at school we will be ringing you to come and collect them. Your child will need to be symptom free for 24 hours to return back to school. Thank you for your support.



Parent-Teacher Student Conferences Thursday 30th June Online Booking

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held this term on Thursday 30th June from 1.30pm - 7.30pm.

The conferences will run for 10 minutes per child and will involve a three-way discussion with the teacher, the parents/caregivers, and the child

Online booking instructions

Bookings will OPEN on Monday 13th of June at 12pm and will CLOSE on Monday 27th of June at 12pm. No further bookings will be taken after this time.

To book a conference go online to http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/h69t3 or scan the QR code and follow the instructions to book a time.



If you have more than one child please leave a gap between conferences to allow time to leave one conference and get to the other. This way you will have your full ten minutes with the teachers. Interview times must be strictly adhered to, to avoid people missing time slots for other interviews. If you are not able to make the booking online yourself, please phone 09 426 4849 or

email office@orewabeach.school.nz and we can do this for you.

Spare Clothes

Please make sure that your child/children have a spare change of clothes in their bag especially during our winter months. We have been getting a lot of children coming to the office wet with no spare clothes.

Parking

Please do not park on the yellow lines when collecting children after school. It needs to be kept clear so that our crossing duty children have a clear line of vision.

Term 2 - Week 6

June 2022

9th Interschool Football

21st BOT Meeting 7pm

22nd Y6 Netball Competition

24th Matariki Holiday

(School Closed)

30th School Conferences

(School Closes at 12pm)

July 2022

8th Last day of Term 2

25th Term 3 Begins

Term Dates 2022

Term 1

Thursday 03/02/22 to Thursday 14/04/22

Term 2

Monday 02/05/22 to Friday 08/07/22

Term 3

Monday 25/07/22 to Friday 30/09/22

Term 4

Monday 17/10/22 to Thursday 15/12/22

Keep up to date

Website

www.orewabeach.school.co.nz

Facebook

ON Facebook page

Orewa Beach School 280 Centreway Road Orewa 0931 Tel 09 426 4849 office@orewabeach.school.nz



Notices

Little Lyrical 5+ Years

Do you have a budding dancer who wants to float around and look pretty but doesn't fit the Ballet mold. This is the class for you.

4 x 30 minute class for \$40 Starts June 13th at 3:30pm

Orewa Community Hall

Enrol at www.creativedanceorewa.co.nz
Phone Sami 021 02991395

Free trials available



11 Moana Ave, Orewa 0931, Phone: 09 427 0117 Open 7.00am – 10.00pm, 7 days







Make a great connection with KidsLink



counsellors, assessment services, sports, preschools, before & after school care, tutors, play therapists, vision and hearing, extra-curricular activities, osteopaths, teen careers & motivation, dentists, psychologists, in-home childcare, speech language therapists, chiropractors, dance & drama, dyslexia specialists, dieticians, physiotherapists, holiday programmes, OT's, driving instructors, self confidence, parent education...

kidslink.co.nz

Learning Behaviour

senaviour | Phys

Physical Needs

Extra-Curricular

Childcare

Extra English Second Term Success

One on One Specialised Tuition for All Ages

"Fun to Learn"

Can help!



Experienced, qualified tutors.

Including-special learning needs - practical phonetics and Phonology - foreign students.

Please contact <u>funtolearn@gmail.com</u> or call 0211293461 / 0272274647 for brochure

Yummy Stickers

Please help our school collect Yummy Stickers from various fruits. Place the stickers on a collection sheet and once collected please return these to school in your child's bookbag so they can give them to their teacher. We receive free sports gear in return for these stickers and would really appreciate all contributions.

The Yummy sticker collection sheets can be downloaded from:

https://www.yummyfruit.co.nz/schools/





